
Scan the QR code below to learn 
how this change will affect YOU

ar.gov/
dental

Are you receiving Arkansas  
Medicaid Dental Services through  

Delta Dental or MCNA?

SMILE! 
Your Medicaid ID card will 
be used for dental services 
starting November 1, 2024!

THE INFORMATION WILL HELP YOU LEARN ABOUT SOME BENEFITS PROVIDED UNDER 
MEDICAID. AFMC IS NOT PROVIDING LEGAL ADVICE. REVISED FEBRUARY 2019.

IMPORTANT NOTICE!


